
Dear Parents, 
We are so close to spring!  The kids have been so 
happy to wear less “stuff” at recess.  Thank you 
for sending in lighter coats for days when we 
don’t need to be so bundled up.  We are definitely 
excited about spring, warmer weather,  
St. Patrick’s Day, and rollerskating!  

THANK YOU MYSTERY READERS!  
We have been blessed with 1-2 
readers each day, sometimes even 
three!  We’ve had readers with 

treats, readers with props, and readers with awesome 
cowgirl accents!  If you did not get a chance to read, 
or would even like to read again, please let me know!  It 
doesn’t have to be during March Reading Month- you 
are welcome during ANY month!  Thank you! 

Students have been reading like crazy, and I am so 
grateful to you for your help at home!  They are 
bringing books home as part of their daily homework, 
and have really enjoyed picking new ones each day.  
Please do not feel as if you need to read ALL the books 
brought home.  I know there are some eager kids 
bringing 5-10 books home each day, and I certainly do 
not want to discourage their interest and love of new 
books!  Please feel free to read as much/little as works 
into your schedule.  Thank you! 
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Spelling 
Words 

bake 
cake 
lake 

 make 
rake 

 snake 
wake 
take 





Rollerskating Information 
 
•Students may wear jeans and are encouraged to 
wear green in honor of St. Patrick.  For safety 
reasons, please do not wear necklaces or large 
accessories. 

•We will be leaving school around 10:15.  You are 
welcome to meet us at the skating rink!   

• Pizza, popsicles and water will be provided.  Thank you PTO!  Please 
feel free to send extra food, if needed.   

—————————————————————————
Please have your child return any/all shamrock 
reading charts after Spring Break.  I will send 
extras home if your child would like to read 
during vacation, and prizes will be awarded upon 
return to school on March 31.  Thank you! 

We have been doing an amazing job of participating during prayer, and 
students are learning about the Stations of the Cross.  We are reading 
from the Bible each day, learning different ways to demonstrate a 
given number, making prayer partner cards, 
writing short sentences and learning to 
recognize numbers by playing bingo. 

Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the 
warmer weather! 

Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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